
Crabgrass Puppet Theatre 

 
Children’s Librarian, Trisha Fishelman, announces that due to the large number of 
families registering for the 3:00 seating of the Crabgrass Puppet Theatre 
performance of “Jack and the Beanstalk” on Sunday, February 3, a second 
performance time has been added at 1:30.  This hilarious retelling of the tale 
features a colorful two-level stage, a magical growing beanstalk, delightful music 
and life-sized puppets. Visit crabgrasspuppets.com to get a sneak preview. 
Children younger than 4 years-old are welcome to attend and sit with a grown-up. 
Fishelman encourages families to register in the Children’s Room for this very 
special free Friends sponsored  theatrical performance. 
 


